
 
 
    
 
      December 8, 2021 
 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
Re:    Docket Number DW 20-156 
          Pennichuck East Utilities, Inc. 
          Request for Change in Permanent Rates 
 
          Notice of Participation in Hearing 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I will be present in the hearing room on 
behalf of the Department of Energy at the December 15, 2021 hearing on the above 
captioned matter. 
 
Please also be advised that Jayson P. LaFlamme will also be present for the hearing.  Mr. 
LaFlamme is the Assistant Director, Water Group, for the Department of Energy 
Regulatory Support Division. 
 
Consistent with the Commission’s Temporary Changes in Filing Requirements (March 
17, 2020), this letter is being filed solely in electronic form. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
      Respectfully, 
 
      /S/Suzanne G. Amidon 
        
      Suzanne G. Amidon 
      Staff Counsel 
      Department of Energy/Regulatory Division 

 
 
INTERIM COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
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